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Winter Wonderland at CRRC! 



A Word From Admissions and Marketing 

Care Communications 

Happy New Year!  Happy Winter!  Please send me your email address. Would love to add you to our            

newsletter list. 

 

Check to make sure your loved one’s clothing has their name on them. Thank you. 

 

We have immediate openings in our Assisted Living Main Center. If you have a neighbor, friend, family,         

or church member who may need our services, call or email me. 

 

Please let me know if your church would like for me to speak at their group. Also, if you are a member        

of a civic organization, please ask them to call or email me. They can call or email at:  336-610-1214 or   

admissions@cross-road.org . 

Janet Harllee 

 “HAPPY NEW YEAR” 

If I had to sum up 2018 in a few words, it would be perseverance, celebration, planning, and 

growth.  Cross Road Retirement Community has persevered as an organization for over 35 

years which includes some challenges but many accomplishments.  On Saturday, October 

20, 2018 we celebrated our 35th Anniversary with a Country Hoedown which included a 

BBQ lunch, Square Dancers, and more.  We have much to celebrate with the improvements 

and building additions that have been made on our campus.  Because of the great demand 

for independent living services on our campus,  we have spent time with our board over the 

past year making plans for the expansion of services over the next few years.  Planning for 

the future of our organization is an important component of remaining a dynamic and viable 

organization that will meet the needs of our customers.  Growth continued in 2018 with the 

addition of a new customized Lake Side Villa on campus, the employment of a Special Projects Director, 

the start on renovation/construction of the new Village Clubhouse, the start of foundation & construction 

of a new duplex of one bedroom apartments, and grading/planning for the addition of several more       

apartments on campus. 

 

I fully expect 2019 to be an exciting year in the life of Cross Road Retirement Community.  With the 

plans for updates to our existing buildings and construction of new independent living options on campus, 

CRRC expects to be on the cutting edge of retirement living options that will be available. 

 

Thank you for your confidence and continued support.  Your comments and suggestions are always       

welcome! 

Happy New Year from everyone in the village apartments! 

 

It’s a busy and exciting time.  We have started construction on new apartments to                 

accommodate people on our waiting list.   

 

For  information on our one and two bedroom apartments and villas,  you can contact me at                  

336-318-1847 or email to dvs@cross-road.org. 

 

Have a blessed New Year! 

Betty Page 

Steve Rumbley 

Executive Director 

mailto:admissions@cross-road.org


Employee Corner 

Employee of the Month 

Happy Birthday 

Village Residents 

February 
1  Elaine Southern 

16  Pamela Walker 

21  Rita Betts 

26 James Smail 

 

March 
2  Virginia Paschall 

6  Hazel Allred 

7  Ruth Gill 

11 Alton Bell 

12  Mary Philips 

18  Tub Lambert 

18 Dale Oliver 

26 Evangeline Brown 

 

April 
 

1  Odell Pugh 

3  Gwen Poole 

6 Marvin Hogsed 

7  Evelyn Reeves 

14  Joyce Draughn 

17  Valerie French 

27 Mont Gilmore 

 

Main Center 

February 
6  Rene Overton 

10  Lula Mae Bowman 

11  Iris Allen 

16  Inez Pillsbury 

18  Elgie James 

25  Joe Thomas 

 

March 
1  Sandra Cook 

4  Sue Jarrett 

5  Genevieve Cox 

13  Faye Hill 

14  Lou Perry 

15  Alice Adams 

18  Nona Clodfelter 

19  Anna Pace 

25  Jerri Cooper 

31  Marvin Allred 

31 Dianne Wright 
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Jackie & Lucy Landon 

Olene Kirkman 

Susan Eller 

Judy Godley 

Annie Mae Kern 

Jr. Parks 

Main and Memory Care Centers 

Andres & Virginia Paschall 

Vivian Hunt 

October  Stephany Waddell 

 

November  Tiffany Cessaro 

 

December  Evan Ridge   

Welcome New Employees 

Welcome New Residents 

Nursing Staff—Shelly Matney,  Johana Rodriguez, Elizabeth 

Lopez Martinez, Thomas Haizlip, John Bass Rosario, Jennifer 

Burke, Breana Richardson, Rachel Moser, 
 

Dietary—Evilin Delgado, Darlene Satterfield, Bayley           

Macfayden, Dena Sirbaugh, Lettice Tate, Vivian Hunt 
 

Housekeeping—Haley Osborne, 

 

Laundry—Debra Evans 

 

Construction—Jeffery Boling, Bryan Torres 

April 
7  Claudine Pierce 

8  Vida Long 

9  Jacksie Poe 

9  Caroline Livingston 

14  Mary Ann Atkins 

21  Roberta Nettles 

 

Memory Care 

February 
8  Martha Carter 

10  Dolly Weeks 

27 Billy Essick 

 

March 
16 Marian Hovey 

 

April 
6  Judy Godley 

10  Betty Passmore 

18 Pauline King 

 

 

 

 

Linda Hamilton 

Kitty Smith 

Glen Parks 

Mary Reeder 

Beth Page 

Clarice Jones 

Eva Skeen 

Betty Sue Campbell 

Village Apartments 

Jim Ridge 

Charles Auman 

Carol Ellison 

Pat Essick 

Faye Yow 



Main Center Activities 
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Susanne Allen 

Veterans Day Celebrations, Christmas and New Years kept everyone busy. 



Memory Care  Activities 
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Karen Kidd 

Care Communications 

Happy 2019 !  I hope you had a blessed Christmas and are now looking forward to what is ahead in the 

new year! 

The Residents and I are looking forward to the 12 months that 2019 will give us to do many fun things 

together! 

The winter months are the time that we enjoy indoor activities like cooking, arts & crafts, movies & 

music. 

If you have a recipe or a craft idea to share, please let me know by calling 336-610-1206 or emailing 

activities2@cross-road.org. 

The residents and I would love to have you visit and share a cup of hot chocolate with us! 

mailto:activities2@cross-road.org


Activities From Our Independent Living Apartments 
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Susanne Allen 
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A Thought from the Chaplain 
 

The Lord your God in your midst, 

The Mighty One, will save; 

He will rejoice over you with gladness, 

He will quiet you with His love, 

He will rejoice over you with singing. 

Zephaniah 3:17 
 

Here Zephaniah foresees a day of great restoration for God’s people.  One day the Father will calm their       

troubled hearts and bring delight to their homesick souls with His songs of joy.  What a beautiful picture this  

is of the Father’s love!  When we return to Him and live in obedience to His ways, He takes us in His arms  

and speaks peace to our restless souls.  In His enfolding embrace, there is a deep serenity that the world can 

never give.  But there’s more!  When we position ourselves like this before God, He rejoices over us with  

singing.  He causes pleasure to combine with peace as we hear His singing over us.  When we are walking in 

His ways, we are the Father’s happy thoughts.  We bring Him such pleasure that He jumps up and down with 

joy in Heaven and sings with uninhibited delight. 
 

Please Pray with me; 

Father, I choose out of love to live according to Your will, 

Your Word, and Your ways, so that I may consistently  

Be Your happy thought.  In Jesus’ name.  Amen 

 

Bernie Raymond 

Chaplain 

 

EMPLOYEE OF THE YEAR 

Bernie Raymond 

SAVE THE DATE 

Mothers Day Banquet 
Thursday 

May 9, 2019 
 

More Details to follow! 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Randy Tedder, Board President, Johnny  

Henderson, Gentry Smith, Debbie Maness,  Susan 

West, Pam Regan, Annette Bean, Kermit Williamson, 

Chad Ross, Tony Cole, Larry Hilliard (Director 

Emeritus) 

 

MANAGEMENT TEAM 

Steve Rumbley, Executive Director, Janet Harllee, 

Director of Admissions & Marketing, Joyce Rife, 

Memory Care Resident Care Director,  Kristin 

Jones, DON, LeAnn Schatz, Resident Care Director,  

Jeanne Auge, Human Resources Director, Betty 

Page, Director of Independent Living,  Susanne  

Allen, Activity / Volunteer Director,  Susan Cagle, 

Director of Finance, Evelyn Greene, Director of  

Housekeeping & Laundry,  Bill Page, Maintenance 

Director,  Bernie Raymond, Chaplain,  Brad Lowe,  

Director of Food Services, Helen Thornburg,   

Associate Director of Food Services, Steve Garner 

Director of Special Projects 

Care Communications 

1302 Old Cox Rd 

Asheboro, NC  27205 

336-629-7811 

 

Ways You Can Help 

Cross Road on the Web 

Visit us at: www.cross-road.org 

If you would like to contribute or donate in honor or memory, please send your contribution to:  

Cross Road Retirement Community  

1302 Old Cox Rd  

Asheboro, NC 27205  

Attn: Finance Department  

Please specify if you would like this to go to a specific area such as:  

Dream Makers  

Memory Care 

Main Center  

Tree of Life 

Walk of Honor (name on brick $100)  

Pet Fund  

Resident or Employee Benevolent Fund  

Friends of the Community (resident’s name on plaque in front entrance)  

Please remember, any contribution to CRRC is tax deductible.  

 


